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THE SCU ANNUAL 
MEETING WILL BE HELD 

ON APRIL 28, 2020 AT THE 
SECURITY CREDIT UNION 

HEADQUARTERS
The Board Nominating 

Committee consisting of John 
Truchan, Richard Hazel, and 

Phillip Thick met and selected 
the following Directors for 

re-election on 
Tuesday, April 28, 2020:

Board of Directors

Three-Year Term:            
Donald Henry

Joseph Niedzwiecki

SECURITY MATTERS APRIL 2020

GRADUATING HIGH SCHOOL 
JUNIORS AND SENIORS: 

Apply for the Victoria Estes 
Memorial Scholarship today!

Visit our website to learn all about this 
new opportunity created with YOU in mind!

securitycu.org/savetowin

SPRING 
HOME EQUITY
LOAN
We cover all 
appraisal costs 
up to $400!

*Minimum draw of $10,000 required to receive appraisal 
credit. Loans must be applied for and funded between April 
1, 2020 and July 31, 2020. All loans subject to approval based 
on creditworthiness, qualifications and collateral condition.
Terms and conditions are subject to change without notice. 
NMLS #434692


